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Monday 13th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
The PE team would like to send a reminder about our agreed PE kit at Beeston 
Primary School. Recently, we have noticed that there are some pupils who have 
not been wearing the correct school P.E. Kit. Our policy on this is intended to foster 
a feeling of community and identity in school whilst also enabling pupils to join in 
Physical Education safely.  
 
Your child’s PE kit should consist of the following: 
           

• Plain white T-shirt  
• Dark coloured shorts or tracksuit bottoms  

(black, grey or navy-blue) 
• Trainers (not the same as their everyday school shoes)  
• A dark coloured jumper or jacket (in case of cold weather)  

 
Branded items are not suitable. Our logoed uniform supplier is, ‘The Uniform 
Centre,’ (opposite the Post Office in Morley). However, alternative items of uniform 
can also be purchased from your local supermarket. Our school PTA runs a free 
uniform stall where parents/carers can collect uniform. The next one will be held 
on Thursday 23rd May at 2:45pm. Uniform donations for the stall can be sent into 
school with your child or via the office. 
 
Our school uniform policy can be found here: 
 
Beeston Primary School 
 
It is important that every child wears the correct uniform and P.E. kit. Staff in 
school will be monitoring this closely and sending reminder text messages to any 
parents whose child is not appropriately and safely dressed for P.E. lessons in 
school. 
  
 
Thanks again for your co-operation, 
 
PE Team 
 
 

https://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/uniform/

